

CCAC Members and Friends

The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee Meeting will be held

Wednesday, March 16, 2011 7PM to 9PM

At the Mint Canyon Moose Family Center Banquet Room 18000 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country 91351

(On Sierra Hwy .6 mi. North of Soledad Canyon Road)
CCAC Meetings are OPEN TO THE PUBLIC,
FREE OF CHARGE.

At this Month's Meeting:

CHLORIDE ISSUE GOOD NEWS and NOT SO GOOD NEWS

For the GOOD NEWS.

CASTAIC LAKE WATER AGENCY is championing a new CHLORIDE STUDY which hopefully will help Santa Clarita negotiate with the Regional Water Board

CLWA Director ED COLLEY will present CLWA's Alternative Water Resources Management Chloride Study

For the NOT SO GOOD NEWS

By now you should have received a NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING detailing the Sanitation Districts current rate proposal

If passed, \$314 of your yearly PROPERTY TAX will be going to Sanitation District 32 by 2013

The decision will be made on ARPIL 14 so this will be OUR ONLY OPPORTUNITY TO DISCUSS THIS ISSUE

Senior Center's Jim Morgan will provide a briefing on

MEALS ON WHEELS

and WHAT WE CAN DO to help

Updates will also be provided on:
THE ROOMING HOUSE ORDINANCE
THE HIGH SPEED RAIL ROUTE THROUGH CANYON COUNTRY
CCAC BYLAWS
2011 CCAC OFFICER NOMINATIONS
and much, much more

So, Mark Your Calendar and Tell Your Friends.
I hope to see you there,
Because,
"Together We Can Make A Difference"

Alan J. Ferdman
Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee
661 713-9344

PS...Due to unforeseen circumstances,
The Moose Lodge WILL NOT be providing FOOD services this Month.